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9th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 & 6 – The Safety Centre Hazard Alley, Milton Keynes. Friday 8th February 2019. 
 
On Friday 8th February we would like to take Year 5 & 6 to The Safety Centre Hazard Alley in Milton 
Keynes.  Hazard Alley was the first purpose-built interactive centre where visitors can experience 
twelve hazardous scenarios in perfect safety.  As part of this visit the children will be experiencing 
different scenarios and then will be educated on how to best respond.  One of the experiences will 
require the children to put each other into the recovery position.  For this reason, it is advisable that 
girls wear trousers.  If girls do not own a pair of school trousers then a pair of leggings under their 
school skirt or dress will suffice.   
 
Children must come to school wearing school uniform  
 
The trip will take place within normal school hours however we will be leaving immediately after 
registration at 8:55am and we will be unable to wait for any children who arrive after this time as we 
have been provided with a strict arrival time by the venue.     
 
Children should bring a packed lunch and a filled water bottle.  They must not bring in anything else 
and book bags will not be required on that day.    
 
In order for this trip to go ahead a voluntary donation of £27 is being asked.  NO child will be 
excluded from this trip but if we do not have significant costs covered, the trip will be cancelled. We 
would therefore need to know by Monday 14th if you do not intend to pay for this trip please.  Parents 
will be informed on Wednesday, 16th January if the trip has to be cancelled due to a lack of funds. 
 
If you are happy to pay for this trip, please complete the slip below and return with your payment by 
Monday, 14th January.    
 
Kind regards  
Mrs Morris 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 5 & 6 – The Safety Centre Hazard Alley, Milton Keynes. Friday 8th February 2019. 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………..………………………… Class……………. 
 
 I give permission for my child to travel by coach to and from The Safety Centre in Milton Keynes    
     on Friday 8th February. 
  

 I have paid £27 via online SchoolMoney 
 
Signed: ………………………………..…………   Emergency Tel: ………………………...……………… 
 
 
I am able to come as a helper on the trip – Yes / No (please delete as appropriate). 
 
Name: …………….……………………………Contact Number ……………………………..…………… 
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